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Comments: Please do not allow OHV access to wilderness areas, especially the Carson Iceberg Wilderness and

Mokelumne Wilderness areas. Threatened species have few great places of refuge, let alone humans seeking a

reprieve from noise, motors and the modern world. Let's maintain these wilderness areas and their function as

places of rebirth and refuge for both humans and wildlife. 

 

I understand the need for compromise and OHV usage, but let's direct that usage to areas currently permitted for

motorized vehicles. 

 

Thanks,

 

Steve


